UNIVERSITY CLUB REPORT FOR AGM 2020

Until the mid-March closures resulting from COVID 19, the University Club was set fair to enjoy
a successful end to the 2019-20 fiscal year. Most of the special activities for members and guests
had sold out throughout the year, and other events (weddings, etc.) had kept the club very active.

The manager had earlier reported on expectations of an equally busy summer and fall of special
events and bookings. All is now on hold until further notice.

Members are being encouraged to order from a limited take-out menu available by booking online,
to be picked up at the door following the provincial guidelines on social distancing.

Respectfully submitted

Peter Liddell,
Retiree rep, University Club board



